2005-2006 Senate Transportation Committee
Thursday, June 16, 2005
1:00 PM
Room 123 Capitol

Present Absent

Day Chaudhary
Dibble Johnson, D.E.
Jungbauer Senjem
Langseth '

Marko

McGinn

Moua

Murphy

Ortman

Ourada

Reiter

Rest

Robling

Vickerman

Wiger

VISITING MEMBERS: Metzen, Olson

Sen. Murphy called the meeting to order at 1:03 pm. Handouts A and B were
distributed.

Lt. Governor and Mn/DOT Commissioner Carol Molnau testified regarding the
recent changes to the Hwy. 394 MnPASS system, the Wakota Bridge project, and
the possibility of a Mn/DOT shutdown. Handouts C and G were distributed.

Randy Halvorson, Mn/DOT Program Management Director, presented handout
D.

Dan Dorgan, Mn/DOT State Bridge Engineer, presented handouts E and F.

Elizabeth Benjamin, Mn/DOT Project Manager, testified regarding the Wakota
Bridge project.

Commissioner Michael Campion, Department of Public Safety, discussed the
possibility of a DPS shutdown.

Chief Mark Denaski, Minnesota State Patrol, discussed the effects a government
shutdown would have on the State Patrol.




Sen. Murphy adjourned the meeting at 2:40 p.m.
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AGENDA

Discussion regarding the I-394 MnPASS express lanes and the Wakota Bridge
project. .

Testimony from Lt. Gov./Commissioner Carol Molnau and Commissioner Michael
Campion regarding the potential shutdown of the Minnesota Department of
Transportation and the Department of Public Safety.




